Barton Springs
Edwards Aquifer

CONSERVATION DISTRICT

December 19, 2016
Sent via first class mail & email

Electro Purification LLC
4605 Post Oak Place, Suite 212
Houston, T 77027

RE: Amendment to Test Well Permit Authorization for Electro Purification.
Dear Permittee:

Your consultant, Kaveh Khorzad, P.G. {(Wet Rock Groundwater Service, LLC), has indicated in an
email to the District dated December 15, 2016 a need for additional authorized production to
complete the aquifer testing approved for the above-reference test wells. Specifically, the
request referenced a need to conduct a retest on a test well with a more representative
temporary completion. It is important that the aquifer test is conducted on test wells that are
representative of permanent completion such that the alternative completion design is of
adequate performance during the testing and the final target production zone was adequately
isolated during the testing. Therefore, based on water use estimates provided, the Test Well
Permit Authorization has been amended to authorize temporary production of an amount not to
exceed 17,000,000 gallons in aggregate. All other conditions of the original test well
authorization apply.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the Regulatory Program Staff by
phone at (512)282-8441 or contact Vanessa Escobar at vescobar@bseacd.org or Kendall Bell-
Enders kbellenders@bseacd.org

Sincerely,

John Dupnik, P.&:

General Manager

cc:
Wet Rack Groundwater Services, LLC
317 Ranch Rd 620 South, Suite 203
Austin, TX 78734



